
Notice to Schools Administrators 

February 8, 2021 

Dear School Administrator, 

 

On December 14,2020, the Kansas Board of Cosmetology voted to approve a plan to implement a 

written practical exam for the cosmetology professions by July 2021.  

 

Click here to view a list of resource texts being used for the written practical exams.  

 

A complete roll out to schools is planned for no later than May 2021, earlier if possible. 

 

https://www.kansas.gov/kboc/Docs/Written_Practical_Resource_Doc.pdf

